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PRESS RELEASE 

 

SPICE MAS REVIEW CONSULTATION 

 

The Ministry of Culture has commissioned a comprehensive review of Spicemas 

aimed at creating a policy document to guide the execution of Grenada’s premier 

national festival and enhance its quality. The Grenada Cultural Foundation, in 

collaboration with the Spice Mas Corporation and the Ministry of Culture, has 

been entrusted with this important initiative. The review will take the form of a 

one-day consultation scheduled for Saturday, October 5, 2024. 

 

The consultation will bring together an array of Carnival practitioners and 

stakeholders. The format for the consultation will include plenary and break- 

out sessions with groups of about 10-14 persons. The event will be held at the 

Grenada Trade Centre, commencing at 9:00 am, with registration at 8:30am. 
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